
  

 

    
 

 

Waltham City Council 

Public Works and Public Safety Committee  

Minutes 

 
Monday, December 18, 2017 

 

 

Hoover Committee Room 

City Hall, 610 Main Street 

Waltham, Massachusetts 

 

Chairman Waddick called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm.  

 

Attendance  

Present: Fowler, Romard Vidal, and Waddick  

Absent: Brasco, 

 

Councillor Fowler moved approval of the minutes from December 4, 2017.  The motion 

was approved on a voice vote. 

 

New matters: 

 

17-80 Resurfacing Mount Pleasant Street 

Councillor Waddick spoke about the process for resurfacing a private way.  Councillor 

Waddick moved to request that the Law Department review the petition to see if it meets 

the requirements of the ordinance.  The motion was approved on a voice vote.  Councillor 

Waddick moved to request that the Engineering Department calculate betterments based 

on frontage, lot size and usage similar to Mt. Wally Road calculation. Councillor 

Waddick also requested if any new water or sewer work would be needed before the 

resurfacing and if this work was required what the timeline would be for replacing it. The 

request was approved on a voice vote. Councillor Waddick moved to lay the matter on 

the table. The motion was approved on a voice vote.  

 

 

17-80 Resurfacing Nutting Road 

Councillor Fowler moved to request that the Law Department review the petition to see if 

it meets the requirements of the ordinance.  The motion was approved on a voice vote.  



  

Councillor Fowler moved to request that the Engineering Department calculate 

betterment based on frontage, lot size and usage similar to Mt. Walley calculation.. The 

request was approved on a voice vote. Councillor Fowler moved to lay the matter on the 

table.  The motion was approved on voice vote.  

 

Tabled items: 

Harrington Rd. Sidewalks & Curbing 

Councillor Romard moved to invite the Mayor and the City Engineer to the meeting of 

the Committee on January 16, 2018.  The motion was approved on a voice vote.  

 

Converting Private Ways to Public Ways 

Councillor Romard move to take the matter from the table.  The motion was approved. 

Councillor Romard moved to send a follow-up request to the Mayor regarding identifying 

a certified title examiner. The motion was approved on a voice vote. 

 

Councillor Roamed moved to adjourn.  The motion was approved on a voice vote.   The 

Committee adjourned at 6:35 pm.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Joseph W. Vizard 

Assistant City Clerk 

  

 


